Garden Creek School
Christmas Bazaar 2021

CLASSROOM CHALLENGE

SANTA'S WORKSHOP

This year, we are bringing back the much loved Bazaar activity, Santa’s
workshop, but with some changes! During the last week of school before the
holidays, your child will have a chance to shop for you! (No money required).

Children only are allowed into the magical workshop. There they will have
help from some special elves to pick out the perfect gift for you!

We need your help in donating items to stock Santa’s Workshop. We are
planning to have each child bring home two gifts for their parents/guardians
so we need your help filling the workshop!

Please send your items in with your child between December 6-17, 2021.
Alternatively, if you would prefer to send in a cash donation, the home & school
elves will do some shopping to stock the workshop! Items should be
approximately $5 or less, ex: mug, socks, reusable water bottle, scarf, hand
cream, christmas ornament, chocolates

Thank you for your support!

Santa’s Elves (aka The Home and School Committee)




